
AMBUSH

All the administrative help at our school.
Our business managers, front office

staff, principals, superintendents. Thank
you for organizing and keeping things

orderly for us, we appreciate you!

Any change of pick up plans, or if
students are checked out before
the end of the school day need
to be directed to the office for
teachers to be notified for the

changes. 

Personal items should stay at
home unless given permission

from a teacher note for specific
holiday party. When in doubt,

contact your child’s teacher for
clarification

Quarter 3 has begun!

Every moment counts, please help your student
stay on track with assignments this quarter.
Please check on progress by reaching out to

your child’s teacher for any questions you have.
Testing will begin after spring break in quarter

4. Keep practicing your skills to be prepared for
end of year testing. 

Do your have your forms filled out? Most of our
school field trips happen during second

semester, make sure permission slip forms are
filled out and ask you student’s homeroom

teacher for information regarding field trips and
chaperones. 

TIGER

Coming Events:
January 9th: Spelling Bee 12:30 in HS Gym
January 15th: No School: MLK Day
January 26th: Orchestra Field Trip 5th Grade
February 14th: Valentines Day/ 1st Grade Animal Expo
February 19th: No School Presidents Day
February 21st:  100th Day of School!
February 28th: Family Reading Night
February 29th: End of 3rd Quarter
March 1st - 10th: Spring Break

Special Thanks

Reminders“Every Person Matters, Every
Moment Counts”
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